

December 29, 2021

Dear Blossom Hill families and guardians,

We hope you are all safe and healthy and have been enjoying the holiday season.

Given the recent surge in COVID cases in our area, Our Medical Director has advised that we cancel all in-person visitation until January 10, 2022. At that time, we will reassess and let you know when visitation opens. This measure is to protect your loved ones, our staff, and you from getting or spreading COVID.

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these difficult times. Please remember that you can schedule a virtual visit at any time with the nurse on duty.

Center Ridge House Main Number: (440) 892-2042 Blossom / Haven House Main Number: (440) 652-6749

Parma House Main Number: (440) 884-0220

Sincerely,

Lynne Urbanski, COO Executive Director Blossom Hill, Inc. 216-559-5702 / LynneU@Blossom-Hill.org Lisa Kristosik, RN, BSN Chief Executive Officer Blossom Hill, Inc. 440-537-1785 / <u>LisaK@Blossom-Hill.org</u>